
     www.wimboldsleyprimaryschool.co.uk        @WimboldsleyCPS www.williamstockton.com       @school_ws23rd June 2023      www.wimboldsleyprimaryschool.co.uk        @WimboldsleyCPS

ANDAND

WIMBOLDSLEYWIMBOLDSLEY

THETHE
=WILLIAM STOCKTONWILLIAM STOCKTON

WIMBOLDSLEYWIMBOLDSLEY
WeeklyWeekly

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

ARTARTSMARTSMART

PEOPLEPEOPLE
SMARTSMART

NATURENATURESMARTSMART

SELFSELF
SMARTSMART

NUMBERNUMBERSMARTSMART

BODYBODY
SMARTSMART

MUSICMUSICSMARTSMART

WILLIAM STOCKTON                               WIMBOLDSLEY	

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

                 	                        

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

Nikol Kalidova 	 Esmae S
Emily Saville	 Tiggi A
Akai Mckee-Oyakhire	 Margot S
Lucas Scott	 Isla F
Kyra Black	 Oscar H
Maggie Midghall	 Francesca B
RG	 Oscar H
Tyr	 Ellie T & Jessica C
Logan Bowden	 Jack Mc

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

OakOak French  French cafecafe
Our school hall became a French 
Cafe on Wednesday when Oak 
class invited parents in to practice 
conversing and tasting delicious 
French treats. Thank you to everyone 
who came and to Madam Clarke and 
Oak Class for organising.

Thank you to everyone for another wonderful week here in school. It’s certainly been a busy 
one with sports day, a French cafe experience for Oak class, events being planned for the next 
few weeks - as well as the usual day to day learning experiences and opportunities across the 
years groups and subjects. Who says things slow down in the run up to summer?! Have a lovely 
weekend as we look forward to another jam-packed week ahead.

SPORTS DAY was another 
huge success this year and thank you 
to everyone for playing their part. 
Pupils - as always - you were fabulous. The 
list could go on but how wonderful it was to see such 
fabulous sportsmanship, kindness, consideration for 
others - and of course a little bit of competitiveness 
thrown in for good measure. You were all an absolute 
credit to yourselves and the school. We are so proud. A 
huge thank you to our families also, for your fabulous 
cheering, chanting and encouragement. It created 
such a lovely environment and made it all the more 
enjoyable. Last but by no means least, thank you to Mrs 
Gowing and all of the staff for putting together another 
seamless event that was enjoyable for everyone 
involved. Although they make it look so easy, a lot of 
hard work, planning and preparation goes into these 
events and they wouldn’t be possible without such a 
great team! Let’s get planning next years now!

In preparation for our 
Summer Fair, we are 

having TWO non uniform 
days, where we kindly ask 

for donations

30th June 
Bring a donation in your 

team colour - red, 
yellow, blue or green, 
to make up 

raffle hampers. 
It can be 

anything that 
takes your fancy! 

Be creative.

14th July 
Bring a bottle 

- wine, water, coke, 
vimto - anything 
you want. These 

will go to the 
bottle tombola

LOLLY SALES
Now we have our wonderful freezer, keep your eyes peeled for lolly sales when the weather is hot! You will be notified of these by Marvellous Me




